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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 70        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 70 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: REVISED INSTRUCTIONS ON HCFA 1500 AND  
UB-82 CLARIFICATIONS 
 

  
 TWCC has issued revised instructions on filing electronic claim submissions.  See 
Flahive, Ogden & Latson Advisories Nos. 65, 67 and 68. 
 
 TWCC is instructing all carriers to begin using the instructions issued December 31, 1992 
(FOL Advisory No. 68), as soon as possible, but no later than April 15, 1993.  These new 
instructions become mandatory in accordance with Rule 134.802 for all carriers currently 
submitting electronically on April 15, 1993.  Carriers are instructed to process all provider bills 
in compliance with the instructions dated December 31, 1992 regardless of whether they are in 
compliance with the December 31, 1992 electronic submission instructions. 
 
 Any questions should be addressed to Steve Huskey, Planning Analyst, Medical Review 
Division (512) 440-3542. 


